
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

November 21, 1997 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Ruthe E. Badger, Regional Director 

Mayor Susan J. M. Bauman 
Office of the Mayor 
City-County Building 
210 Martin Luther King Blvd. 
Madison, WI 53710 

SUBJECT: Remediation Progress at the 501 South Park Street Site 

Dear Ms. Bauman: 

South Central Region Headquarters 
and Madison Fish Hatchery Office 

3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg, Wisconsin 53711 

TELEPHONE 608-275-3266 
FAX 608-275-3338 
TDD 608-275-3231 

FILE REF: Dane County 

The Department has received your November 18,1997 letter concerning the contaminated soil pile at the 
Finishing Touch site on South Park Street. The Department has been working the contractor for this site 
to arrange for final disposal of this waste material. Through a combination of delays concerning the 
nature of the waste material and delays on the part of the contractor this pile has remained on site for too 
long. The Department has recently sent a letter to the contractor concerning the proper disposal of the 
soil pile. With this additional information the Department believes the soil pile should off site in the 
next 2-3 weeks. Based on our discussions with the contractor, we believe there should be no more delays 
in dealing with this problem. 

If you have additional questions concerning this site please contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Schmoller 
Hydrogeologist 
608-275-3303 

cc: Pat McCutcheon - SCR 
George Meyer - AD/5 
Ruthe Badger - SCR 
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DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

November 21, 1997 

Jon Heller 

State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Ruthe E. Badger, Regional Director 

South Central Region Headquarters 
and Madison Fish Hatchery Office 

3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg, Wisconsin 53711 

TELEPHONE 608-275-3266 
FAX 608-275-3338 
TDD 608-275-3231 

FILE REF: Dane County 
03-13-002208 

Heller's Petroleum Service 
10 Starr Court 
Madison, WI 53711 

SUBJECT: Hazardous Waste Determination for the Soil Pile at the Finishing Touch Site 

Dear Mr. Heller: 

The Department has reviewed the analytical data for the tetrachloroethene contaminated soil pile at the 
Finishing Touch site at 501 South Park Street. Based on the information provided the Department has 
determined that the soils involved are not either a characteristic or listed hazardous waste and the 
material should be managed as a solid waste. This decision should help you expedite the removal and 
final disposal of these soils. The Department is very anxious to see these soil finally properly disposed 
of. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this letter please contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Schmoller 
Hydrogeologist 
608-275-3303 
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